
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 

The following questions have been submitted concerning Bid#180602, Miscellaneous Ala 
Carte Snacks and Beverages for Direct Delivery to School Cafeterias. All questions 
received have been answered and are provided verbatim from what was received: 
 
BIDDER QUESTION #1: I have a question about line item #8. We sent in a full case sample 
earlier this year of the newest Dill pickle TGIF. Do we need to send samples again since they are 
not listed as approved? 

Answer: Please refer to the correct item #4 – Fries, Baked. The Dill Pickle TGIF was tested 
and approved after the posting of this bid. The District did not receive any samples of the 
Cheddar or Extreme Heat flavors. Therefore, samples for these items would be required 
for testing.  
 
BIDDER QUESTION #2:  In regards to Item #1 on Bid #180602, Suncup Juice submitted samples 
of our 6.75 ounce products in January for Bid #171602. This is the same product but smaller size. 
Were our 6.75 ounce samples evaluated and approved? Would we need to resubmit 4.23 ounce 
samples? Our matching products include: 

 
Suncup™ Totally Juice™ 40/4.23 ounce shelf stable juice 
400305 100% Apple Juice 
400505 Grape 100% Juice 
400805 Fruit Punch 100% Juice 
402300 Cranberry Raspberry 100% Juice 
402405 Orange Tangerine 100% Juice 
402505 Very Berry 100% Juice 
402600 Strawberry Kiwi 100% Juice 
 

Answer: The District approved the following six (6) oz. flavors for SunCup products: 

                       Very Berry, Apple, Fruit Punch, Orange Tangerine 

New samples are not required for smaller sizes of the flavors listed above. The Grape flavor 
was not approved because it exceeded the calorie requirements requested. The District 
did not test the Cranberry or Strawberry Kiwi flavors. Samples would be needed for each 
item.  

 


